
May 23, 2013 

The special budget workshop of the Weston County Commissioners convened at 9:00 a.m. 
with Chairman Seeley presiding.  The purpose of the budget workshop was to review budget 
requests for Fiscal Year 2014.  Present for the meeting were Commissioners:  Lenard D. Seeley, 
Jerry Shepperson, Randy Rossman, Marty Ertman, Tracy Hunt and County Clerk, Mamie C. 
Krank. 
 
Invocation and Pledge of Allegiance 
Commissioner Rossman gave the Invocation and Commissioner Shepperson led the delegation 
in the Pledge of Allegiance. 
 
Fiscal Year 2014 Budget Workshop 
The Commissioners began reviewing Fiscal Year 2014 budget requests.  The Commissioners 
met with Brenda Ayres and Scott Shoop of the Library Board.  No action was taken. 
 
The meeting recessed at 9:40 a.m. and reconvened at 9:46 a.m. with all present. 
 
The Commissioners continued reviewing Fiscal Year 2014 budget requests.  The 
Commissioners met with Dean and Sue Kettley of the Fairgrounds and Ted Ertman of the Mallo 
Camp Board.  No action was taken. 
 
The meeting recessed at 10:50 a.m. and reconvened at 10:56 a.m. with all present. 
 
There being no further business to come before the Commission the meeting adjourned at  
11:00 a.m.  
        

 
 
 
Lenard D. Seeley 

Attest:  Mamie C. Krank                   Chairman 
 County Clerk 


